
 

FRIENDS OF NINNEY RISE NEWSLETTER 

3rd July 2016  

Welcome to our first newsletter. It has been a while coming but the future of Ninney 

Rise looks brighter than ever before. 

We expect to have the completed Conservation Management Plan from Heritage 

Architect Michael Gunn in the coming week . This Plan will launch a new phase in 

the management and community use of Ninney Rise and itself will be launched on 

Saturday 6th August by the Regional Director of National Parks, James Newman. 

 Starting at 3.00pm there will be a welcome to country by Djirru elder 

 Presentation of the Conservation Management Plan with a brief commentary 

on its history and purpose 

 Launch of fundraising raffle 

 Entertainment  

 Wine and nibbles 

BE INVOLVED 

Next Sunday 10th July  there will be a working bee at Ninney Rise from10.30am to 

sort out books and other items like crockery stored from Mrs Tode’s estate. 

 

 



 

We have agreed to accept the gift of 

the Margaret Thorsborne library and 

therefore need to decide on the 

space to be dedicated to these 

books and those of Mrs Tode and 

possibly even John Busst. 

So if you have a couple of hours to 

spare please come along and give 

us a hand.  

Morning tea will be provided. 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF NINNEY RISE AGM 

FoNR AGM is scheduled for Saturday 16th July at 2.00pm followed by afternoon tea. 

The following day will be a Dunk Island graves cleanup day weather permitting. 

We will catch the 9.00am Water taxi on Sunday 17th. 

 

Note  the three dates for your diary 

Hope to see you soon   

Suzie Smith  

President  FONR 


